
 
 

Bsv Back Schwartz Vaughan 

Level 5, 75 Elizabeth Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000       Via: tschwartz@bsv.com.au 
 

Attention: Mr. Tony Schwartz      14 January  2010 
 

Dear Mr. Schwartz 
 

RE: Application for the Grant of a Packaged Liquor Licence at shops 2 and 3, 20-24 Walker Street, Helensburgh – 

BWS – Beer Wine Spirits 
 

I refer to my previous correspondance in this matter. 
 

It has been reported to me today by the retailers that the applicant (through their solicitor) has advised local 

media the application is not to be progressed, and therefore the current matter will lapse. 
 

Could you please confirm, preferably in writing, so I may pass onto the community? 
 

Yours sincerely 

Greg Petty  

CPA ASA, ACIS, BBS (NSWIT), Registered Tax Agent, JP 

Independent Candidate for Heathcote 

Email: greg@gregpetty.com.au 

Web: www.gregpetty.com.au 

M: (0407) 473 889 

 

 

 

Official Confirmation 
 

Greg 
In relation to your inquiry below, our client has confirmed that the application for the grant of the liquor licence at 
Helensburgh is no longer being proceeded with.   
Regards 
Brett Tobin 
Associate 
Back Schwartz Vaughan 
Tel:  9223 3355 
Fax: 9223 3142 
E-mail: btobin@bsv.com.au 
Level 5, 75 Elizabeth Street, Sydney  NSW  2000 

 


